
The next COMMISSIONERS OF OXFORD regular meeting will be held in person at 
101 Market Street on April 9, 2024 at 6 pm 

All are welcome to join the meeting in person or view the meeting virtually at the following link: 
https://townhallstreams.com/towns/oxford_md  

COMMISSIONERS OF OXFORD ~ April 9, 2024 AGENDA 

REGULAR TOWN MEETING – 6 pm 

Approval of Minutes for the Regular Meeting on March 26, 2024 

PUBLIC WORKS UPDATE 

POLICE DEPARTMENT UPDATE   

FIRE COMPANY UPDATE 

OATH OF OFFICE 

• Clerk-Treasurer – Vickie Sharp

• Election Board – Phyliss Rambo, Jody Ware

UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

• Update on Bid for Dugout Memorial Park and workshop

• 

NEW BUSINESS 

• Update on GMB Stormwater/Tidal Water Mitigation next steps w/ ARPA funding

• Ordinance 2405 FY 2025 General/Enterprise Budget and Tax Rate

• 

LETTERS AND REQUEST 

▪

ATTORNEY   

TOWN MANAGER 

▪ R Gordon Graves Scholarship Applications – June 1, 2024 soft deadline

▪ Water Meter RFP update

▪ Ordinance 2404 Amendment to the FY 2024 General/Enterprise Budget

▪ Personnel Updates

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

• Next Commissioner Meeting - April 23, 2024

• April 23, 2024 - Public Hearing on 2404 Amendment to the FY 2024 General/Enterprise Budget

• Oxford Library Raffle – Oxford Day

• Oxford Day - April 27, 2024

COMMISSIONERS COMMENTS 

PUBLIC COMMENTS Public comments are encouraged and can also be emailed to 
oxfordclerk@goeaston.net by noon on April 9, 2024 

CLOSED SESSION – If requested 

Adjournment 

Tom Costigan, Commission President, Susan Delean-Botkin, Commissioner, Katrina Greer, Commissioner 

The Commissioners of Oxford are governed by the Oxford Charter and are guided by Robert’s Rules of Order. The 
Charter provides that all meetings of the Commissioners shall be open to the public, and the rules of the 
Commissioners shall provide that residents of the Town shall have a reasonable opportunity to be heard at any 
meeting in regard to any municipal question. Public Comment is included on all Commissioner regular meeting 
agendas and affords the public the opportunity to have a voice, and the Commissioners an opportunity to listen. 

Public Comment is not a Debate. It is not a question-and-answer session or discussion. If, after a public comment, a 
Commissioner wishes to clarify a matter, they may do so. With that in mind, the Commissioners thank the public for 
their interest, welcomes the public to speak, and requests that anyone who would like to speak please state your 
name and address for the record. 
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